
From: Lalonde,Karen (IAAC/AEIC)  
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 2:39 PM 
To: <email addresses removed> 
Subject: Designation Request for the Proposed Port au Port-Stephenville Wind Power and Hydrogen 
Generation Project under the Impact Assessment Act 
 
Dear Federal Review Team, 
 
Please find attached a letter from the Impact Assessment Agency of Canada regarding a designation 
request received by the Minister of Environment and Climate Change Canada for the Port au Port-

Stephenville Wind Power and Hydrogen Generation Project (also known as Project Nujio’gonik). The 
Agency is requesting that you complete and provide the attached form by August 3, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Karen Lalonde 
(she/her|elle) 
 
A/Project Manager, Atlantic Region  
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada / Government of Canada 
Karen.Lalonde@iaac-aeic.gc.ca / Tel.: 902-399-8839  
 
I/Gestionnaire de projets, Région atlantique  
Agence d'évaluation d’impact du Canada / Gouvernement du Canada  
Karen.Lalonde@iaac-aeic.gc.ca / Tél.: 902-399-8839  
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